Feedback Request

Dear [Recipient's Name],

We want to extend our heartfelt thanks for your participation in the recent Diversity and
Inclusion Forum held at [Church Name] on [Date]. Your insights and experiences were
invaluable to the discussions.

As we strive to create a welcoming and inclusive environment for all members of our
community, we would greatly appreciate your feedback on the event. Your thoughts will help us
improve future forums and initiatives.

Please take a moment to answer the following questions:

e What did you find most valuable about the forum?
o Were there any topics you felt were missing or could be explored further?
« How can we enhance our diversity and inclusion efforts moving forward?

You can send your feedback by replying to this email or by completing our online survey at
[Survey Link]. Your responses will remain confidential.

Thank you once again for your commitment to fostering diversity and inclusion in our church
community.

Warm regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Church Name]
[Contact Information]



